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NEWSLETTER      MARCH/APRIL 2021

Dear parents/carers,

We have all had a super Spring term, enjoying outside play every day, and much of it finally in the sunshine! Thank-you for sending your child in suitably dressed , and kitted out for mud, water, rain, etc.  It has meant that the children have been able to play comfortably and freely outside which has been wonderful to see.

EASTER AT FBC
I hope you have received a whatsapp message from myself, detailing the Easter egg hunt on Saturday or Sunday, (3 and 4th April) between 10 am and 4pm at Vassalls Park.  If you didn’t receive my message, and you and your child would like to go, then just turn up  and you will find out more from Radi or another adult from FBC.
If you would like to attend an Easter service, then do check FBC website about booking a place.

AVON WILDLIFE TRUST
I am delighted to tell you that Ana from the Avon Wildlife Trust has been re-visiting Sticky Fish, and is soon hoping to re-start the Wild Garden project at the far end of our garden, which was started a year ago.  Watch this space for more exciting info about that.
LUNCHES
Please remember to chop all fruit or veg that could pose a choking hazard, for example, grapes, cherry tomatoes and olives.  Thank-you for sending in such healthy lunches for your children, that is great.

SNACK FOOD
We have plenty of dried snack food at the moment, such as crackers and bread sticks, but please do remember to send in at least one or two pieces of fruit per week, as we have been a bit low recently.

COVID 19
As you probably know, I still have a responsibility to NHS track and trace for the Easter holiday.  I will be available until the end of Wednesday, 7th April for you to contact me if your child tests positive for Covid 19.  You do not need to contact me after this date. 
When we return, the same 10 day isolation period will remain in place if your child tests positive for Covid 19.  You will also need to keep your child at home if they experience the symptoms of persistent cough, and/or a high fever.  It is very difficult to determine if a young child has a loss of taste/smell. 
We have full numbers of children from next term, so I do need to remind you that the possibility still remains that we may need to close at short notice due to staff isolating.  We will keep you informed as soon as possible if that is to happen.  The safety of all the children is paramount, so we won’t run our sessions on significantly reduced staffing numbers.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
TERM 5   -   Mon 19th April to Fri 28th May 2021      
TERM 6   -   Mon 7th June to Wed 21st July 2021
Note:  One more inset day to be confirmed.

We would like to wish you all a very HAPPY EASTER. I hope the sun will shine for us all, and that you get to see some family and friends.  Thank-you for your continued wonderful support, and kindness over this last term.  It is so much appreciated.

Best wishes from Liz and the team
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Sticky Fish Pre-School
Fishponds Baptist Church, Downend Road, Fishponds, Bristol BS16 5AD

www.stickyfishpreschool.org.uk
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